
 Tables shall be throughout the area with PPE (Personal Protective
Equipment), including masks, hand sanitizer, and wipes.
Children will receive hand sanitizer before and after rides.
No "bouncy houses" due to their enclosed spaces.
Vendors are requested to "strongly" consider masking.
All Vendors, including Falcon Lane Vendors, will be given extra space to
promote social distancing.
Wipes and Hand Sanitizer on each sitting table in Whalen Commons.
Face masks are not required but recommended.
Signage throughout the festival as a reminder of Covid-19 Guidelines.

All through its planning process this year, the Poolesville Day Committee
remained vigilant about the latest developments concerning COVID-19. The
health and safety of volunteers and attendees of Poolesville Day remain a
priority of the Poolesville Day Committee. Although COVID-19 continues to be
a health concern, we intend to carry out our commitment to have Poolesville
Day 2021 and believe our plans will allow us to do so as safely as possible.
 
The committee has developed the following plan:

 
Looking forward to seeing everyone on September 18th!

 
 

Poolesville Day Covid Guidelines


